EMERALD DAIRY GOAT ASSOCIATION MEETING

October 1, 2016

The meeting was called to order by President Hillendahl at 3:20 PM.
The Minutes for April 2, 2016 were read, but not approved.
Treasurer’s Report:
Beginning Balance in Money Market Account: $2,322.11
Ending Balance in Money Market Account : $2,175.24
Balance in Free Checking Account: $145.83

NEW BUSINESS

Checking Account Co-Signer: Treasurer, Shirley Gardiner stated that all checks
written for the EDGA require two co-signers. Shirley as Treasurer is one of the co-

signers and the other longstanding co-signer no longer is a member and doesn’t
attend meetings.

President Hillendahl offered to become the second co-signer and she and Shirley
will meet at the bank in Cresswell to make the changes to the account.

OLD BUSINESS

EDGA Website: The EDGA’s new website continues to be in limbo. New member,
Lezlee Craven, offered to do some work on the website.

Members who paid EDGA membership fees for 2016/2017: Lane Hillendahl,
Kristina Keedy, Lezlee Craven and Pamela Dean.

President Hillendahl adjourned the abbreviated meeting at 3:55 PM.

Submitted by Pamela Dean, Secretary



